----- Original Message ----- 

From: António Pedro Dores 

To: Governor.Rell@po.state.ct.us 

Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2005 1:10 PM

Subject: protest official killing 

The Honorable M. Jodi Rell

Office of the Governor

State Capitol

210 Capitol Ave.

Hartford, Ct. 06106

I ask you to postpone the planned execution of Michael Ross.

In my home country we are proud to have abolished capital penalty at the end of the XIX century. For my people it is a sign of civic consciousness. For us it is not understandable why the material affluence you have built for your own in the States did not yet come to the abolition of death penalty. 

After what happened in Illinois some months ago – I think I am not mistaken the State – when the Governor, your colleague, aware of the numerous hidden judicial mistakes behind death condemning, has got the political courage to declare a moratoria about this subject, I ask you: 

Please, be brave and think forward.
Com os melhores cumprimentos

António Pedro Dores


From: CURE [mailto:cure-usa@erols.com] 
Sent: quarta-feira, 26 de Janeiro de 2005 12:54
To: António Pedro Dores
Subject: Re: protest official killing 
Antonio, I was planning to email your letter to my list as a sample of what they could write. But, I imagine you heard the good news that Michael received a stay in the courts. Charlie

From: António Pedro Dores 

2005-01-27

Thank you for the good news. It is hard to hear news from USA in Europe if the news is about death penalty. 

APD

